August 31, 2017

[bookmark: _GoBack]Re: Merger of Fairmount Park Historic Preservation Trust, Inc. (E.I.N. 23-2703821) and the Fairmount Park Conservancy (E.I.N. 23-2977645)
In early 2014 we began the process of merging Fairmount Park Conservancy with the Fairmount Park Historic Preservation Trust.  We are now writing to you to let you know that on December 23, 2014, our organizations filed Articles of Merger with the Pennsylvania Department of State after obtaining approval from the Philadelphia Orphans’ Court.  

Pursuant to the merger filing, as of January 1, 2015, the Fairmount Park Conservancy (E.I.N. 23-2977645) has ceased to exist, and has merged into the Fairmount Park Historic Preservation Trust, Inc. (E.I.N. 23-2703821), which shall now be known as the Fairmount Park Conservancy.  The purposes of both entities shall be carried out by this surviving entity.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 215-988-9334. Thank you again for your support of the Fairmount Park Conservancy. 
